Clallam Food Policy Council 
Thursday May 5th

Community Meeting Room, Port Angeles Library 1 till 3pm
14 people were in attendance

Special Guest was Mike Presswood of the Department of Agriculture/Homeland Security out of Olympia.
Mike used a Power Point presentation and handouts to share ideas on his topic of 
‘Rural Security Planning: Protecting Family, Friends and Farm’.
Mike came from the point of view that the more the farmer or land owner does to keep his interests both securely recorded, defended and locked, the better off he/she is to prevent invasion, theft or vandalism.  He talked about the locking of sheds, the protection of chemicals and fertilizers from potential drug users, theft or fire.  About having information stored in convenient places to help fire fighters in case of emergency and protecting information stored on computers by preventing hacking and information theft. 
Mike was well prepared for his topic and open to questions.  

Jayme Wisecup from the Emergency Management Team Clallam County was able to field questions for the local authorities and re their actions in protecting our best interests. They mentioned Pods (points of distribution) both for emergency management of people, food supply, medication and personnel, animal and herd, feed and safety. They outlined the actions that would be taken to ensure a cohesive reaction to emergency management in our rural areas, including the requests for animal feed for herd and animal survival through the Emergency Management Team.
Food Policy Council Meeting

The assembly talked of the progress of official structure for the Clallam Food Policy Council as a working group in Clallam County. A meeting will be held with several principals and they together will interview with Mike Doherty, County Commissioner District III to establish a protocol and potential staffing and funding for the establishment of the official organization.
There was discussion around the need to motivate the local producers and growers to be regularly represented at the monthly meetings.  Individuals will call fellow growers and producers and motivate their involvement.
The June meeting will be changed to 23rd June and will be held at the Meeting Room at The Landing; this will specifically address the instigation of the official Clallam Food Policy Council.
We will not be meeting at the Library in July as the Community Room is not available. Alternate accommodation for the meeting will be notified, hopefully The Landing Meeting Room.
Jane for the CFPC

